
   

Welcome backWelcome back
to the Library!to the Library!

Please wait to be called forward by a member of staff  
We will serve you as soon as we can
Library members only – please have your card
ready or join the library inside or online
 .We may ask for details from you to help with Test and Trace

Don’t forget – if you are feeling unwell or have an unwell family 
member at home, you should stay home

If you are returning items only and don’t need to go in:  
Please use the drop box
If you have booked a computer:  
Come to the front of the queue and tell us what time 
If you want to use a computer but have not booked:  
Please wait in line. Sessions are 60 minutes  
If you need longer please speak to staff 

To keep everyone safe 
Only 2 people can come in together at one time (including children) 
Use hand sanitiser on your way in and on the way out  
If you use the self-service kiosk for returns, 
please put items in the returns bin at the side
While there is no limit on browsing time, please be 
mindful of others in the one-way system and allow them 
to pass at a safe distance should they wish to get past  

Sorry - there are no newspapers, magazines or seats in the library 
and the toilet is not available. We won’t be able to help customers 
with computer questions  

Minimise the number of things you touch during your visit 
Lifts are available only for those customers who need to  
use them and normally only one person in the lift at a time  
When you leave the library please borrow your items 
using the self-service kiosk. Film and music items are in the  
cases and all payments should be made at the self-service kiosks   


